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WEEK 1
Science Explored

 
 
 
 

WEEK 2 

Medieval Times 
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Cooking  
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Chef Apron Creative
Children will decorate
their Apron to use
for the week of cooking.

Follow the recipe
What can go wrong?
Picture taking all week
for our cookbook

Cooking Match Game
Healthy VS Unhealthy
spot the difference

Cupcake Decorating
Competition day
Teachers will Judge
the results

Cooking dessert
Ice cream delights

Homemade cookbook
of all the dishes you
made this week

Laws of Motion
Children will explore 
motion and speed

Flying objects and how
far they will travel 

Animals are everywhere!

Bring your favourite
animal stuffy from 
home

JULY  2 025

SCHOOL  AGE

UNICORN SUMMER CAMP
BROWN SCHOOL
454 Avenue Road
Toronto, Ontario
M4V 2J1
416 929 6841

COTTINGHAM SCHOOL
85 Birch Ave
Toronto, Ontario
M4V 1E3
416 929 6841

Mixing fruit drinks
using fresh fruits and
colour. Which will 
taste the best?

3 4

Lego Hide & Seek

Lego Tower building
challenge
History of Lego 
explained

Cityscape Lego
Building day
Team building 
exercise
Build the bridge that
can hold the weight!

Avenger’s Lego day
Complex lego 
designs and build
contest. Who can go
higher?

Trip: 
LEGOLAND
 
Depart 10:00 am 

Complete our 
Lego Adventure 
with games and 
Lego trivia

Canada Day

NO CAMP

Sword Making starts,
learn wood working 
and sanding.
Week long project

Bow and Arrow demo
with Sean

Create your Banner!
How will you represent
your family with a 
Coat of Arms you 
create and paint

Explore Medieval foods
with a rich history
and tasting
Amor making
Shields

TRIP: 
Toronto Zoo

Depart: 9:00 am

TRIP: 
ROM, Armor Exhibit

Depart: 9:00 am

End of Week with Epic
Battle of Elimination
fighting for the 
Crown!

Times are subject to change due to availibility for trips and guests.
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WEEK 5
The Escape Room

 
 
 
 

WEEK 6 

Circus 
Wonderment

 
 

 
 
 

WEEK 7

WEEK 8

Inspired by 
Masterpieces on
Canvas

 
 

 
 
 

Retro 80’s
Arcade Week
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Start your Journey
into the Arts
Learn about Oil 
Pastel on Canvas

Paiting as a group
Share your creative
Feelings on 
posters

Clay Pottery making
using Pottery Wheels

Art Show for families
and daycare children

Disply the art you 
have created this
week

Vintage Arcade day
children will enjoy
classic games
and 80’s style 
outdoor games

Be a Clown, dress up
for the part and
try some silly jokes
and gags

Bean Bag Tossing
Can you reach your 
goal?

Circus Day
Jumping Castles
Popcorn Making
Cotton Candy
10am - 4 pm

Balance Adventure
begins, can you survive
the trip?

Games of Balance and 
Chance card game
Escape Rooms
 

Small tricks you
can learn to amaze
your friends!

AUGUST  2 025

SCHOOL  AGE

UNICORN SUMMER CAMP
BROWN SCHOOL
454 Avenue Road
Toronto, Ontario
M4V 2J1
416 929 6841

COTTINGHAM SCHOOL
85 Birch Ave
Toronto, Ontario
M4V 1E3
416 929 6841

Times are subject to change due to availibility for trips and guests.

Escape room games
at Cottingham
Picnic Lunch Day!

History of Games and 
the evolution of
Video Games!

Try your hand and eye
coordination
Old Video Games
(Pac-Man)

LaserQuest Games!

at Cottingham daycare
12pm - 3 pm

Family BBQ

4:30 pm - 5:30 pm

Let’s share a meal!
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Escape from The Light
Can you DODGE the 
lights?

Civic Holiday

NO CAMP

TRIP: 
The Art Gallery
of Ontario

Depart: 9:30 am

TRIP: 
Kidsport Indoor
Playground

Depart: 10:00 am


